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The May general meeting of the London Central Lions Club will be held on May 10th at 7:00 pm at Trinity Lutheran 
Church.  The May dinner meeting will be held on May 24th at 6:30 pm at Trinity Lutheran Church.  

Calendar of Events  
May 2      LCLC Board of Directors Meeting ð7 pm Keller Williams Realty  
May  5  LCLC Fight for Sight ðFish Fry and Auction ð Portuguese Club, London  
                          Doors open at 4:30 pm and Dinner at 6:30 pm  
May 10  LCLC General Meeting - 7 pm Trinity Lutheran Church  
May 12  Bike sale to raise money for LCLC ð10 am to 2 pm ð444 Scenic Drive, London  
May 12-13 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale  
May 24  LCLC Dinner Meeting - 6:30 pm Trinity Lutheran Church ðspeaker is Richard Sifton  
May 26-27 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale  
May 27      Walk for Dog Guides ð1:00 pm Gibbons Park  
Jun    3   Barbecue at Safety Village,  Fanshawe Conservation Area  
Jun 09 -10 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale  
Jun 14   LCLC Installation Night ð Tonyôs Restaurant on Dundas Streetðdoorôs open 6 pm dinner 7 pm 
Jun 23 -24 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale  
Jun  28   LCLC year end steak bbq at Jim and Joanne Lystars home ð16 Kenwoood Cr.  
Jul 14 -15 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale  
 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 7:00 pm on the 2nd Thursday of the month for a working meeting and at 6:30 pm on the 4th 
Thursday for a dinner/social meeting, both at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
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                                       Board Meeting Notes ð  May 2, 2018 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday May 2, 2018  
 
Motion of Recommendation: to donate $600.00 to cover the supplies for the Safety Village BBQ Motion Carried  

Motion of Recommendation: that any money left from the $600.00 will be donated to the Safety Village  

Lion Jim Lystar will be hosting the year end BBQ after Lion Walt conferred with him and Lion Joanne. It was decided to 
have steak again and that the ñbetter halfsò will be bringing pot luck salads, if they are asked nicely. Cost will likely be 
$10.00 per person as in previous years. 

Lion Wayne Morrison mentioned that we hope to have a Bike Sale on Saturday May 12 from 10.00 till 14:00 at 444 Scenic 
Drive  

ðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

LCIF news:  In 2010, LCIF and Lions made a promise to the children of the world. We committed to raising US$30 million 

by the end of 2017 to support measles vaccinations for some of the neediest areas of the world. Because of Lions, 88 

million children have been vaccinated against this deadly ï but preventable ï disease. Because of Lions, 61,000 

future deaths have been avoided. In fact, in 2016, global measles deaths fell to a historic low of fewer than 

90,000.  
Thank you, Lions, for your protecting our children.  
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At the dinner meeting on April 26, Anne Brooks, coordinator from the Merrymount Family Support and Crisis 
Centre, spoke about the various programs they have at Merrymount.  Their focus is to help children by support-
ing their families in times of crisis and transition. The London Central Lions Club presented a cheque for $5,000 
to Merrymount to support their multiple programs including Family and Child Support, Crisis Residential/Respite, 
Parenting Groups, and Childrenôs Groups. Below from left to right are Lion Lee-Anne Lillico, Anne Brooks from 
Merrymount, and Lion Tricia Lystar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lion President Walt introduced our two guests from the St. Thomas Lions Club, Lorna LaRoque and Anne Neill.  

Lion Catherine Dallas surprised Lion Greg Millar with a large birthday cake, shared by all. Lion Greg was treated 
to a resounding ñHappy Birthday!ò  

 

 

  

Above St. Thomas Lions Lorna and Anne 

join in singing Happy Birthday for Lion Greg 

Millar.  At right Lion Catherine Dallas pre-

sents Lion Gregôs special birthday cake. 
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